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I feel great concern at the cuts to TAFE and even embarrassment that we do not value skills acquired 
through TAFE. By forcing skills training into the private sector (or nowhere) we are further selling off 
our country to global ownership and therefore tax on profits to global havens and further depriving 
ourselves of further revenue. 
Are we cutting off our noses to spite our faces? 


